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As a resident in a rural community, I oppose SB210 repealing our vote-by-mail 

system. We cannot have a fair election when ALL people do not have the opportunity 

to vote. In our state we have more rural communities than urban ones, and we have 

residents who are unable to get to a polling place that may be miles and miles away. 

We have residents that are disabled, those that work multiple jobs (like myself!), 

those that don't have a vehicle or way to get to a polling place. SB210 must not pass. 

Our country is losing its way very quickly, and if we lose the ability to free and fair 

elections, all hope of living in a democratic society is gone. 


